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WEST CENTRAL FLORIDA RYAN WHITE CARE COUNCIL 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

FRANCIS HOUSE – TAMPA
THURSDAY, AUGUST 24, 2017

1:30 P.M. – 3:00P.M.

MINUTES 
	CALL TO ORDER
	The meeting was called to order at 1:37 PM by Pamela Sabella, Chair.


	ATTENDANCE


	Members Present: Vincent Kaborycha, Kamaria Laffrey, Pamela Sabella, Debbie Stephey 
Members Absent: Joyce Johnson, Michael Sodano
Guests Present: Ed Duda
Recipient Staff Present: None
Lead Agency Staff Present: None
Health Councils Staff Present: Katie Scussel


	CHANGES TO AGENDA
	There were no changes to the agenda. 

  

	ADOPTION OF THE MINUTES
	The minutes for June 22, 2017 and July 27, 2017 were approved (M: Stephey, S: Kaborycha).  


	CARE COUNCIL REPORT
	The Care Council met on August 2, 2017. Official business included: election of the new Chair (Charlie Hughes) and Vice-Chair (Kamaria Laffrey). 

The Recipient informed the Council that they are in the process of reviewing the request for applications (RFA) for the Part A procurement, to be released in September.  

The Lead Agency reported that the end of quarter expenditure report will be available at the next Resource Prioritization & Allocation Recommendations (RPARC) committee meeting and that they have an overall goal of being 95% spent, with most departments already reporting 99% spent.

Members discussed the recent Florida Medicaid Health Alert regarding changes to the Project AIDS Care (PAC) waiver. The waiver will be discontinued on January 1, 2018.


	CLIENT/ COMMUNITY INPUT
	Members discussed upcoming changes to Project AIDS Care (PAC) Waiver. There is no new information at this time. Staff encouraged anyone with questions to participate in the monthly webinars.  Members were concerned about clients having difficulty completing paperwork on time and not having continuity of services. The open enrollment period for the 2018 Affordable Care Act health insurance marketplace is starting on November 1st. Members are concerned about case managers not being available to help clients select the right plans. 
Members discussed the differences in services available in Pasco county compared to Hillsborough and Pinellas. Transportation in Pasco is a significant barrier.  

	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	The Positive Living conference will be September 15th-17th in Fort Walton Beach. More information will be available on the InfoShare.
Ed Duda, a representative from Gilead, discussed the free medication program for individuals who make less than $50,000 or couples who make less than $70,000. 

	ADJOURNMENT
	There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at 2:34 PM.
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